
From: Rebecca Vano
To: Rep. Zack Fields
Subject: HB 57
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 9:30:19 AM

Dear Representative Fields,

As someone who has been a teacher at Bartlett High School for 23 years, and as a parent,
I want to thank you and express support for HB 57. At the high school level, it is a continual
battle, and having legislation supporting our efforts is a step in the right direction. We still
have to contend with enforcement, but having state law on our side will make a difference. I
appreciate your ongoing support of public education, not just in this bill, but consistently
throughout your time in office.

Rebecca Vano



From: Jim Minnery
To: Rep. Zack Fields; Sen. Bill Wielechowski
Subject: HB57 and SB18 - Removing Cell Phones from Public Schools
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025 6:58:18 PM

Representative Fields and Senator Wielechowski - I am very interested and supportive of your
legislation to remove cell phones from public schools. I know we're not on the same page
much of the time regarding other policies but this one is long overdue. Thanks for introducing
it.

Alaska Family Council stands by to provide testimony and citizen engagement as you move
forward. Let me know how else we can help.

-- 
Jim Minnery
President - Alaska Family Council
Cell - 
akfamily.org




